

## **MEMO**

To: All PRH Staff and Physicians

From: Epic Driver Team

Date: August 8, 2024

Subject: Contest Alert – Help Us Name Our *Epic* implementation project

\_\_\_\_\_

Exciting news! As we gear up for the fall launch of our *Epic* implementation phase, we're looking to add a bit of fun and creativity to the project and we want YOU to be a part of it!

Following in the footsteps of other hospitals and health care facilities that have taken their own Epic journey, we are announcing a contest to name the project.

Open to all members of our health care team, the contest will seek to find a name that is meaningful, memorable, catchy, fun and can be tied in with all *Epic* communications and some fun activities along the way. And if you're feeling extra creative, you can also suggest a symbol or logo to go along with the name.

Recognizing that a great name can help generate excitement as we move through the implementation phase, consider the following in your entry:

- Memorability: The name should be easy to remember and pronounce.
- Relevance: It should reflect the goals and spirit of the *Epic* implementation.
- Versatility: It should work well in both formal communications and fun activities.

## How to Enter:

Send your suggestions to <u>pr@prh.email</u> by Friday, September 6<sup>th</sup> and feel free to submit multiple entries if you have several great ideas!

While we are still working out the process details, you will all get to have a say in the final selection through a voting process.

And a prize will be given to the author of the winning entry, in addition to having the name featured prominently in all upcoming *Epic* communications and materials.

We can't wait to see what you come up with! This is a fantastic opportunity to be part of something special as we enhance our hospital's information system.

Thanks in advance for your enthusiasm and participation!